

Humboldt County Board of Supervisors Attn. Tracy Damico 825 5th Street Eureka, Ca 95501

December 13, 2022

Dear Members of the Board of Supervisors,

I am writing in support of the application of Brian Davis to serve as Commissioner on the Humboldt County Children and Families Commission, also known as First 5 Humboldt. We feel that Mr. Davis' long experience as an epidemiologist in Public Health will be an invaluable asset to the Commission. Mr. Davis has served on our Evaluation Community Advisory Committee, guiding First 5 Humboldt's evaluation of the services we provide to Humboldt's youngest children and their families. His input has been invaluable in identifying gaps and ways that we can improve our services.

We enthusiastically support his application to serve as a Humboldt County Children and Families Commissioner.

Respectfully,

Mary Ann Hansen Executive Director